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The New Jersey Association of Twins’ Mothers Clubs, Inc. is a non-profit organization founded for
educational, research and social purposes. Our members are mothers of twins, triplets or higher
order multiples. In our desire to invest in the future, the Scholarship Committee of NJATMC was
formed in 1977; and our first scholarship was awarded in 1978. We award two types of
scholarships.

Ouir first scholarship is The Scholarship for Higher Education. Children of NJATMC members are
encouraged to apply for this scholarship - both the multiples and their siblings are eligible. This
scholarship is to provide aid in the form of a grant to assist the student with any expenses arising
out of their pursuit of a post-secondary education: college, trade, or technical school. These
expenses include, but are not necessarily limited to, tuition, books, and living expenses. We have
awarded over $209,000 in scholarships each year since 1978.

Our second scholarship, The Dorothy Ahern Memorial Scholarship, is awarded to a NJATMC
member who is continuing her education while raising a family. Although not as popular as our
student scholarship, we have awarded over $27,000 since its inception.

Please consider making a donation and help us continue our long tradition of “Investing In The
Future”.

Please feel free to reach out to me with questions you may have.
Thank you for considering a donation to the NJATMC Scholarship Fund.

Carolyn Kazmer, Chair
NJATMC Scholarship Committee
njatmcdorothy@gmail.com

Donations may be sent to:
NJATMC Scholarship Fund
1128 Cambridge Lane
Bridgewater, NJ 08807

If you would like more information about The New Jersey Association of Twins Mothers Club
please visit our webpage: https://njatmc.com.
Our NJATMC Scholarship Page is: https://njatmc.com/scholarship
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